
 

February 2, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Steve Brunk, Chairperson 

House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 285-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Brunk: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2088 by House Committee on Federal and State 

Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2088 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2088 would require a law enforcement officer to provide a notice to a licensee when 

a liquor violation is detected in order for the Director of Alcoholic Beverage Control (ABC) to 

facilitate an administrative citation against the license.  The notice would need to include the 

name of the licensee, the date and time of the alleged violation, a description of the alleged 

violation and a statement that a report will be submitted to ABC.  

 

 The Department of Revenue indicates that HB 2088 would have no fiscal effect on state 

expenditures, but could result in an increase in revenues from fines issued to liquor licensees 

although the amount cannot be determined. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 
 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Jack Smith, Department of Revenue 

 Kim Torrey, Highway Patrol 

 Larry Baer, League of Municipalities 

 Melissa Wangemann, Association of Counties  


